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Summer DJ Workshops - A Unique Experience for Your Child!
Dear Parents,

Exciting news! NextGen Music, your in-school DJ lesson provider at The Angmering School,
is launching our first-ever Summer DJ Workshops. This is a fantastic opportunity for your
child to delve deeper into the captivating world of music, whether they're already a part of
our program or are new to DJing!

We've designed the workshops to provide comprehensive insight into DJing and hands-on
experience with professional equipment. The sessions are segmented by age groups, and
culminate in a live performance. Yes, you'll have the exciting chance to watch your child in
action, spinning tracks and showcasing their newly acquired DJing skills!

We invite you to express your interest and register for our Summer DJ Workshops. By
registering, you're securing an early spot for your child - we will follow up with more specific

details about dates, venue, and other aspects soon.

Secure your child's spot now by registering your interest on our 'Summer DJ Workshops'
webpage: https://www.nextgenmusic.org/summerworkshops

We look forward to creating a memorable, music-filled summer experience for your child!

Best Regards,
NextGen Music
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